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Our Value this month is: 
 

Tolerance 

16th December 2016 
Christmas Fayre 
A huge thank you to everyone 
who gave their time to support 
this year’s Christmas Fayre at 
Hellens. The venue looked  
amazing as always and was well  
attended by the community. 
 
Hereford Cathedral Carol  
Concert 
On the evening of Thursday 1st 
December members of the choir 
joined fourteen other choirs 
from across the county in a 
spectacular carol concert at 
Hereford Cathedral.  We were 
again very proud of the children 
and left feeling extremely     
festive.  Thank you to the     
parents who came to support us 
and we hope you enjoyed it as 
much as we did.   
 
School Disco 
On Friday 9th December       
children and staff enjoyed a fun 
filled afternoon of singing and 
dancing.  We think there would 
have been some very tired     
children that evening! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carol Concert at St Michaels 
Church Ledbury 
The choir made their third    
outing this half term, perform-
ing in Ledbury church.  The chil-
dren sang three solo pieces and 
sang alongside Cradley Singers 
in a finale.  The congregation      
commented on how well behaved 
the children were and how    
fantastically they sang 
School Nativity and Carol  
Concert 
As always St Bartholomew’s  

provided the perfect setting for 
our annual Nativity and Carol 
Concert.  The children told The 
Christmas Story beautifully. 
Thank you to the Friends of 
Much Marcle who provided us 
with delicious mulled wine and 
mince pies and to all who joined 
us.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our School Prayer 
 

Thank you for each  
happy day 

For fun , for friends, for 
work and play 

Thank you for your loving 
care, here at school and 

everywhere 
 
 



Much Marcle’s Got Talent! 
On Wednesday 14th December 
children of all ages entertained 
us with a variety of different 
talents.  The acts included     
instrumentalists, Christmas 
comedy, skipping and joke     
telling. Congratulations to the 
winning act Liam Chester and 
Savannah Griffiths for their  
hilarious comedy News sketch.   
 
Christmas Lunch 
On Thursday 15th December the 
whole school came together to 
enjoy a traditional Christmas 
lunch.  The children and staff 
pulled Christmas crackers      
together, wore party hats and 
sang The Twelve Days of    
Christmas.   
 
Father Christmas  
Today the children were visited 
by a very special guest.  We 
would like to thank Father 
Christmas for taking time out of 
his busy schedule to come and 
visit us and for the children’s 
presents.   
 
Important Dates 
 
January 
5th    Back to School  
9th    Class 4 Swim 
16th    Class 4 Swim 
17th     JMHS Open Morning 
23rd    Class 4 Swim 
27th     Friends Quiz Night 
30th    Class 4 Swim 
February 
1st     Trudge—JMHS 
6th      Class 4 Swim 
9th      Parents’ Evening 
 
Half Term 
13th—17th February 
 

Gingerbread House 
Children have enjoyed building 

and playing in their own        
gingerbread house.  They made 
candy canes and smarties for 

the roof.  They also made     
delicious gingerbread biscuits 
to take home and share with 

their family.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Staying Safe 
For any concerns that you 

may have please be 
reminded of the websites 

below. 
www.childnet.com  

www.ceop.police.uk 
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